
Eagle Spring Lake Management District’s 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

Regarding:  Court Case 18-CV-1193 

 Please take note that there may be a quorum of Eagle Spring 
Management District Board members present at the Waukesha County 
Courthouse, Room 295, Waukesha, WI  53188 on June 19, 2018 at 1:30pm to 
listen to the hearing. 

No action will be taken and no meeting will be called to order by the Board. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gina Krause 
Secretary/Treasurer Assistant 
Eagle Spring Lake Management District  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


